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CLOSURE OF CSX ALLENTOWN TERMINAL 
 
EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 29, 2000 CSX WILL BE CLOSING THEIR ALLENTOWN, 
PA TERMINAL.  IN ORDER TO PROVIDE A SMOOTH TRANSITION FROM THIS 
FACILITY, PACER STACKTRAIN WILL SERVICE THE ALLENTOWN AREA VIA 
OUR SOUTH KEARNY, NEW JERSEY FACILITY. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 
DECEMBER 15, 2000 - CUTOFF AT WESTCOAST ORIGINS FOR ALLENTOWN 

 DESTINED TRAFFIC 

 
DECEMBER 22,2000 -  5:00 PM GATE CUTOFF AT CSX ALLENTOWN FOR 

 WESTBOUND TRAFFIC 

 
DECEMBER 29,2000 - ALLENTOWN TERMINAL CLOSES FOR PICK UP OF  
 LOADED CONTAINERS AND EMPTY RETURNS 
 
PLEASE CONTACT YOUR PACER STACKTRAIN BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT 
AND/OR PRICING REPRESENTATIVE TO DEVELOP REQUIRED ECONOMICS 
TO MAINTAIN OUR MUTUAL BUSINESS. 
 
PLEASE ADVISE ALL APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL OF THIS ANNOUNCEMENT. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT. 
 


